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Morgan: Hi there! Welcome to the first
ever all-Morgan Webb edition of the
Screen Savers!

Morgan: I know a lot of you are asking
yourself how a normal 14-year old
Cadandian-American girl like myself could
get this body and a show of her own on
TechTV. Well, listen up, I'm going to
tell you all my secrets! Ready? Good!
Listen up!

Erica: This is Erica Hill from the
TechLive Center. We interrupt this
broadcast for a special live news
conference with the president of the
united states. Let's go to our coverage,
provided by our CBS affiliate ...

George W. Bush: My fellow Americans.
Tonight I am here to give you an update
on the war ...

Reporter: Uh, excuse me sir, but we're
confused. Which war are you talking
about? The war with Iraq? The war on
drugs? The war on Terror? The war on the
Democrats? Throw us a bone, sir!
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George W. Bush: Partner, I can see how
you'd be confused as this one keeps being
dropped from the scorecard like a non-
hanging chad. Heh. Heh. Topical.

  Reporter: What are you talking about sir?

 

George W. Bush: Don't you fellas get
political humor? Why my jokes are as
funny as Lynne Cheney in a clown nose.
Laugh out loud. Yes siree. Do you get
that joke?

  Reporter: No.

 

George W. Bush: Someone have that man
removed and shot please.   Reporter: Very funny, sir!
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George W. Bush: Do I seem like I'm
joking, son? Guards, shoot that man.
::Bang::
George W. Bush: Now does anyone else
question my sense of humor?

 
All: No sir! We love America! We love
George W. Bush! All hail the second
coming! All hail!

 

George W. Bush: Good, that's better. If
the Democrats would react that way
whenever I had one of their members
publicly eliminated the world would be a
better place.

  All: Hahahahahahahaha!

 

George W. Bush: Heh. Heh. Heh. My own
laugh track. I kinda like that. Now,
humor aside, I'm here to address the war
on one Martin Sargent. He's a minor
TechTV celebrity, aspiring "rapper," and
defiler of my daughters' dignity.

 
George W. Bush: This man has been on the
run from the mobile-pro-decency strike
force for the past few months now. He's a
crafty one, hiding in caves and using
low-tech devices to allude capture.
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George W. Bush: Most recently the man has
offered to surrender himself if I defeat
him in a public debate. While I laugh at
that prospect, I have decided to accept
his challenge.

 
George W. Bush: Since he has agreed to
let me set the rules of the debate it
will take the form of 10 rounds of
heavyweight boxing on the Showtime cable
network.

 

George W. Bush: Since it is also against
the Geneva convention for a sitting
president to take part in an act of war,
I offer a great American as my substitute
debater: former heavyweight champion,
"Iron" Mike Tyson.

 
Mike Tyson: I'll bite more than his ear
off this time in the name of America,
sir!

 

George W. Bush: I think that "Iron" Mike
Tyson stands for America. Forget his past
transgressions, "might is right" is the
American way. Therefore, Mike Tyson is
the epitome of American values.

 

George W. Bush: Should any of you have
any questions on this decision, or my
views on Mr. Tyson, you can take it up
with Mr. Tyson personally in the sparring
ring. Thank you for your time, you are
here-by dismissed.
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Erica: Just when you thought it was safe
to turn on TechTV, huh, folks?   Erica: We now return you to our regular

programming; already in progress ...

 

Morgan: ... and that's how to get a body
like this and a show of your own on
TechTV! I hope you took notes because my
lawyers won't let me say it again! Up
next on the special All-Morgan TSS: my
special look at my favorite Anime!

  Proud to be made in the USA! Stay tuned!
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